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Roberta DiMezza

From: Jen Rest <jenrest25@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:33 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Leased land security

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am FOR Bill H5299 because it helps support HOAs and residents like myself purchase the land. My name is 
Jennifer Restivo I reside at 147 Namquid Dr. In Warwick RI. I am in favor of having this bill passed and approve it. 
This would help all home owners on leased land and also help the home owners of Gaspee point that are in this 
situation. Thanks you.  

Sent from my iPad 
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